
From: Ja'miil Millar <  
Sent: November 17, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Snow Removal - General Issues Comittee 
 
Hello,  
 
I'm a resident in Ward 2. I am emailing to express my full support for the mobility of all citizens in 
Hamilton. I believe that it is vital for city sidewalks to be cleared and snow to be removed throughout 
the winter months and during any weather where there is snowfall. This is imperative in order to ensure 
accessibility and mobility of all people in Hamilton.  
 
I understand that this is a topic for discussion in tomorrow's General Issues committee meeting and 
would like to share my full support as a citizen, prior to this meeting.  
 
Thank you,  
--  
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